
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Many District 7770 Rotary Clubs have supported the Honor Flights initiative that 
enables World War II veterans to visit the WWII memorial in Washington DC.  
 
If your club has participated in this project, please send your pictures and stories 
to be included in the next edition of our district newsletter.  
 

IŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ ƭƛƴƪ ǘƻ ŀ ǇƻǿŜǊŦǳƭ ǾƛŘŜƻ ŘŜǎŎǊƛōƛƴƎ ŀƴ 
honor flight experience in the Grand Strand 
region. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=za-
gfuuB_Ak  
 
For more information on the national effort, here 
is the Honor Flight website: 
http://www.honorflight.org/   
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Rotary Club of Pawleys Island Major Donor Award 
 

                   
Past Rotary District 7770 Governor Alan Walters shows a major donor 
award for a significant amount of money given to the Rotary 
Foundation.  It was given to member Bud Jones and his wife, Jan Jones, 
of the Rotary Club of Pawleys Island on Thursday, April 21, at the 
Litchfield Country Club.  Looking on, from left, are President Beverly 
Causey and Assistant District Governor Jane Sentivan.  The award is a 
crystal piece engraved with their names and a pin for each of them 
that is a blue rectangular with a small diamond chip set in one corner. 
 

 
 
 

At the recent Rotary District 7770 Conference in 
Charleston, Past District Governor and current 
President of the Rotary Club of Little River, Craig 
Hill was awarded "The Rotary Foundation District 
Service Award." It is given for outstanding service 
in promoting The Rotary Foundation and its goal of 
world understanding and peace. Additionally, the 
Rotary Club was recognized for exceptional service 
for many community activities including a first place 
award for its Literacy projects during the year. 

 

 



Rotary Club of Charleston March Oyster Roast  

The historic Rotary Club of Charleston held an Oyster Roast on March 29th 2011 at the Charleston 

Maritime Center. 

 
Pictured: Mia McKelvey, Edward McKelvey, Digit Matheny, Danielle Matheny 

 

 
Pictured: Rob Dewey, Kathy Dewey, John Tecklenburg, Tom Waring 



The Rotary Club of Bluffton recently recognized four members 
ǿƛǘƘ wƻǘŀǊȅ LƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭΩǎ tŀǳƭ IŀǊǊƛǎ CŜƭƭƻǿǎ !ǿŀǊŘΦ !ƴŘȅ 
Golichowski, first time Paul Harris Fellow Award winner, John 
Kirkland and Dee Dee Graham, both second time Paul Harris 
Award winners and Bill Masterton, a third time Paul Harris 
!ǿŀǊŘ ǿƛƴƴŜǊ ŀƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀǿŀǊŘǎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōΩǎ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ 
meeting on March 30. 
 

RƻǘŀǊȅΩǎ tŀǎǘ {/ όІтттлύ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊΣ .ŜǊƴƛŜ wƛŜŘŜƭ 
presents Bluffton Rotary member Dot Jeger The Rotary 
Foundation District Service Award for outstanding service in 
promoting The Rotary Foundation and its goal of world 
understanding and peace. 

 
 

 
 

James B. Bagwell, III was named an Honorary Member of East Cooper Breakfast Rotary at the 

Club Assembly on March 29, 2011. 

 

Jimmy has been a member of Rotary for 30 years. He has 

received the Service Above Self Award and elected 

President of the Rotary Club of Mt. Pleasant in 1986. 

Jimmy was elected District Rotarian of The Year in 1990. He 

was on the committee to form ECBR and became the Interim 

President. He was elected Charter President of ECBR in 

1996. He chaired the Bridge Blast for Kids in 2006 raising 

$80,000 for the Ronald McDonald House which resulted in 

the Rotary Room at the Ronald McDonald House. He is a 6-

time Paul Harris Fellow. 

 

Jimmy was on Mt. Pleasant Town Council from 1976 to 1988 and served as Mayor Pro Tem from 

1984-1988. He is married to Penelope (42 years in November) and has a son and triplet grandsons. 

He has been Owner and President of Regional Material Handling, Inc. since 1984. He is a graduate of 

The Citadel in Political Science and received his Masters in Public Administration from USC in 1975. 

Jimmy is former US Naval Reserve and a Lifetime Member of St. Andrews Anglican Church in Mt. 

Pleasant. 
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άWE DRANK A FEW TO MAKE  

I9w ²L{I /ha9 ¢w¦9Ηέ 

The first fundraiser hosted by 

the Citadel Rotaract Club on 

March 24th was a huge 

success! The event was held 

at a local restaurant that 

donated the venue and 

portion of the proceeds 

toward the cause. Rotaractors 

sold raffle tickets throughout 

the evening for raffle give-a-

ways! Over 20 raffle ticket 

prizes were donated by local 

businesses.  

¢ƘŜ ŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ŀ ƭƛǾŜ ōŀƴŘ ŀƴŘ ŀ άōŜŜǊ ǇƻƴƎέ ǘƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘΗ  

This event raised over $1,700 in only 3 hours!    

 

The second fundraiser was held on Sunday, April 17th ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ƭǳō [ŜǾŜƭ ƻŦ /ƛǘŀŘŜƭΩǎ WƻƘƴǎƻƴ-

Hagood Stadium. The event featured a silent auction, raffle give-a-ways, open beer/wine bar, 

ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳǇƭƛƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ ƘƻǊǎ ŘΩƻŜǳǾǊŜǎΗ ¢ƘŜ /ƛǘŀŘŜƭ wƻǘŀǊŀŎǘ Club would like to thank all District 

7770 Rotarians that attended this wonderful event! For more information on Citadel Rotaract, 

please email citadel.rotaract@gmail.com.  The Citadel Rotaract Club celebrated its installation 

in January 2011 and is sponsored by the Charleston Breakfast Rotary Club.  

The Citadel Graduate College Rotaract 

Club in Charleston, SC has adopted a wish 

through the Make-A-Wish foundation. They 

are hosting two fundraisers this semester 

to raise $6,000 to send Ansley and her 

family to Disney World! Ansley is a 4 ½ year 

old little girl from the Charleston area who 

was diagnosed with Stage III Anaplastic 

Large Cell Lymphoma in December 2010 

and she is currently undergoing treatment. 

Ansley is looking forward to going to Disney 

and excited about meeting Ariel! 

mailto:citadel.rotaract@gmail.com


 

On Saturday, April 9th, the Chapin Sunrise Rotary Club prepared and delivered approximately 

40 Meals to Seniors in the Chapin Area. Club member, Ron Saxon, leads the Club effort that 

provides this meal service 4 times per year on weekends. 

 
 

Victoria Livinski, returning Ambassadorial Scholar, recently 
presented to the Mt Pleasant Rotary Club on her year 
abroad at the London School of Economics. She gave a very 
entertaining and heart-warming presentation on how she 
came to the U.S. from a destitute village in Moldova as a 16 
year old. She only spoke 4 words of English...Yes, No, Coca 
Cola.  She did not even know that the United States 
actually existed, thinking it was just propaganda put out by 
the government there. 
 
She spoke about her passion for economics and the role it 
can play in Government Social Policy. She spoke about her 
dissertation on the economics of human trafficking from 
both a supply and demand side. 
 
She also spoke of her fellow students at the London School 

of Economics and how there were 24 different nationalities among the 40 students in the 
program. She said it made for some lively and though provoking conversations.  Victoria is 
currently teaching Economics at Coastal Carolina University. 

 



District 7770 Rotary Youth Exchange: Get In On The Fun! 
District Leadership Opportunity, We Need You! 
 

 

Due to the tremendous growth in the 
recent years the Rotary Youth 
Exchange District Committee is looking 
for Rotarians to serve and help with 
the program.   
 
Be a part of guiding the youth of our 
district and help shape the future of 
the world.   
 
άLǘ ƪŜŜǇǎ ȅƻǳ ȅƻǳƴƎΗέ 

 
Please contact District Chair Vicki Tatum at dentistt@aol.com for more information. 

 

Rotary Youth Exchange Training! 

District 7770 Rotary Youth Exchange: 

Get In On The Fun! 

YEOôs, YECôs and Host Parents 

sign up now for required training 

and information sessions. 
 

2 Dates: Sunday, June 12th or Sunday, August 14th 

Time: 10:00 to 3:00 PM    Fee: $25 per person   Location: TBD  

Lunch will be provided 

Please Note: The first host families must attend the June session to be 

prepared for the studentôs arrival. 

Contact District Chair Vicki Tatum @ dentistt@aol.com 

 

mailto:dentistt@aol.com
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Who says our young people are going to the dogs???   

Not so with the young people 

in the Coastal Carolina 

University Rotaract Club. 

The group consisting of 

approximately 15 University 

students, who have pledged 

to give service above self, 

have proven this old saying 

false.  Several Saturdays 

ago they stayed in front of 

Walmart and collected funds 

to help restock the clothes 

closet at Waccamaw 

Elementary with coats, shoes 

and clothing for children who 

are less fortunate than they.  

They raised a total of 

$727.25. 

Every Friday morning at 7:00 A.M. the students can be found at Waccamaw Elementary packing 

nutritious food that will keep the less fortunate children from going hungry over the weekend.  There is 

never a complaint regarding the early hour or having to take time from their University experience; 

however, they pack food with joy and thanksgiving that they have a role to play in the lives of these 

children. 

Joey Grosso, President of CCUôs Rotaract Club, 

presents a check to Mrs. Barbara Ammons, 

Principal, and Mrs. Gail Dale, Assistant 

Principal.  The Rotaract Club is sponsored by 

the Rotary Club of Carolina Forest Sunrise and 

Porter Medley and Dr. Debbie Conner are the 

Universityôs co-advisors for the Club.Travis 

Overton shares the check with Barbara 

Ammons, WES principal. Carolina Forest 

Rotary sponsored the first Rotaract Club in our 

district at CCU.  
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